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I urge you to support this bill for 2 primary reasons. (1) In these days of challenging 

weather events, having the Fair Grounds as a place to evacuate to for animals is 

essential, both in the immediacy of a disaster, but also for knowing where to go when 

making a plan should it be necessary to shelter away from home. (2) In these days 

when people are often feeling isolated from each other, the Fair Grounds provides a 

place for communities to meet and have fun together. in a very healthy way. 

 

 


